
From: NYS mySend
To: dec.sm.DERSiteControl
Subject: New workgroup package: NEW BCP Application - 41 North 2nd Street
Date: Monday, April 21, 2025 9:43:38 AM

Dear DER SiteControl,

A new package was sent to *Brownfield Cleanup Program Submittals, a workgroup which you
are a member of:

NEW BCP Application - 41 North 2nd Street  
Download Package

From: "ctarbell@pve-llc.com" <ctarbell@pve-llc.com> on 04/21/25 09:41 AM
Size: 174 MB in 7 files

This email and any files or documents transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely
for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this
email in error please notify the sender immediately and then delete it from your system. If you
are not the named addressee you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. In
addition, you are hereby notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in
reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited.
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